
Measure 3: Satisfaction of employers and employment milestones 

The EPP has opted to conduct first year teacher and employer surveys to measure employer satisfaction 
and employment milestones.  Due to the COVID virus pandemic data collection is delayed. The EPP plans 
to dispense the surveys over the summer and data for Measure 3 are expected to become available to 
the public by the end of fall 2021. 
 


